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STATEMENT BY THE DELEGATION OF THE REPUBLIC OF INDONESIA
AT THE 36th SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP
CONSIDERATION OF THE UPR REPORT OF BULGARIA
(6 November 2020)

Thank you, Madam President,

Indonesia thanks the Delegation of Bulgaria for the presentation of their national report.

Indonesia recognized improvement in Bulgaria since the second review cycle with the accreditation of “A” status for the Ombudsman of Bulgaria in 2019 and welcome efforts in the area of juvenile justice for reintegration through education. 

Indonesia offers the following recommendations: 

1. Strengthen its efforts to promote good governance and transparency in line with national legislations including the Anti Corruption and Confiscation of Illegally Acquired Property Act. 

2. Continue to strengthen protection measures and provisions of basic services for migrants particularly for migrant children, and to consider ratification to the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of their Families.

3. Continue to support the protection of workers' rights including migrant workers in the global supply chains, by strengthening legal framework to address human trafficking, slavery and other related human rights abuses.

We wish the Government of Bulgaria every success in their review and future implementation.

Thank you.

